SCONE LADIES GOLF 
Last Thursday July 18 a perfect day for golf was enjoyed by a good field of Scone lady golfers. The winner of the stableford event was Sarah Howey who had 37 points and a fabulous front nine of 24! Tourist Noreen Marshall benefited from the spell and had 36 points to be runner up. Noreen also took out division 2 NTP on the 2nd /11th, with Lyn Banks hitting it closest for division 1. Ball winners were Lyn Banks 35, Beryl Phelps 34, Mary Woodlands 31, Narelle Rutter 30 and Cheryl Clydsdale 29. 
Round 2 of the Peter Marshall Singles Knockout was also played with the following results: Julie Leckie defeated June Jukes; Kathy Robinson defeated Judy Carmody; Doon MacCallum defeated Ruth Wallace; Sarah Howey V Sally Archibald deferred. The semi-finals are to be played on August 8.
At the recent Holden Scramble at Muswellbrook the team of June Jukes, Ruth Wallace, Judy Carmody and Narelle Rutter performed well to place third on the day. Some players also tried their skills at the Hawks Nest course last Friday in their open day and enjoyed the visit. Saturday’s 18 hole stableford was played after the overnight rain cleared. With the course having a welcome dowsing of 30ml, and strong winds as well, play was difficult and points hard to accrue. Lyn Banks had the best score with 29 points.
Sunday’s 18 hole mixed 2B and individual stableford for the Mary and Graeme Woodlands Trophy was held in blustery conditions and with minimal run on the course. Those who played are to be congratulated on their support of this event as the going was tough. Julie and Noel Leckie won with 44 points, a good score in the conditions. Men’s individual winner was Jonathan Clift and the ladies Lyn Banks. Julie and Lyn took one NTP each and Noel the 2nd /11th for the men, with the fellows finding it too hard to land on the 8th / 17th in the wind. The next mixed day is scheduled for August 18.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today Thursday July 25 the Foursomes Championship will be played over 27 holes in two divisions. Next Thursday August 1, the event will be an 18 hole stroke for the sixth GNSW medal and club medal including the sixth putting round.



